
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Scott, Abby <AbbyScott@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/26/2016 5:19:24 PM
Subject: RE: flight log

Thanks! Not a total rush – just getting on our radar and making sure we get up to speed before session.   Thank you 
Abby.
 
From: Scott, Abby 

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 5:16 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Priester, Nicole

Subject: Re: flight log
 
I will send the flight log and gift log first thing tomorrow AM when I'm back at my computer. 

On Oct 26, 2016, at 4:45 PM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Abby and Rebecca – We just finished the third quarter for reimbursements for purposes of the MOA.  
That is a good trigger - let’s double-check the flight log and make sure we are keeping it and putting the 
right info on it.  Abby if you will clean up what you have been keeping and use Rebecca’s cleaned up 
version of earlier months as a go by, and then Rebecca if you will check it and give suggestions for 
moving forward.  If we check this quarterly it will be helpful.
 
As far as the SEI info for the report, who keeps that? I think we should look at it too and be proactive 
quarterly.
 
Nicole and Halti just keeping everyone in the loop.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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